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Eaton Parish Hall

Colman Road

Norwich

NR4 7AW

01603 259193

14th June 2007







EY240581 

Following my telephone call today I am writing as requested to notify that the Out-of-School Care from the Beehive Childcare Group are planning to move premises during the October half-term break. We would therefore like to register to use another mobile on the grounds of Colman Infant School commencing 29th October 2007. This building is currently used as a classroom and has toilets within the mobile. I have attached a layout plan of our room outlined in blue. Please note WC 2 is accessed by going through to class base 2. This will not be used as a base for a classroom for the school but may  continue to be used for small groups during the school day. This will therefore not be used when the out-of-school groups are running. If you require any further information please contact Tina Royal on the number above or e-mail beehives@btconnect.com.   

Yours Sincerely

Tina Royal

Manager 

